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What have we been learning? 

We have been authors this week in English. We have written our own problems and 

resolutions for the story of Tiddler. We thought carefully about using ‘and’ to extend 

our sentences, adjectives to describe the nouns and tried to use our word of the 

week ‘escape’ in our stories. They sound amazing. 

In dance we have been exploring different pirate movement and actions, we have 

used our ELLI power of learning relationships, as we had to work in pairs and 

groups. We look like real pirates!!!                                       

                                          

                     

 

In maths we have developed our subtraction skills using sets, tens frames, numicon and 

number tracks. 



 

        

                     

 

   

                                

                                                                        

                      

 

 

Next Week 

 

We can’t wait for our trip to the 

Aquarium on Monday. 

 

When we return we will be writing a 

recount of our trip using the time 

conjunctions (first, then, next, after, 

finally) 

 

In PSHE we will be continuing our 

Jigsaw learning focusing on ‘Being me 

in my World’. 

 
 

Home learning 

 
This week the children have been set spelling home 

learning. The words we have been focusing on spelling 

in class our WE, ME, SHE, HE, YOU and WAS. The 

children need to time themselves to see how many 

times they can write each word in 1 minute. Then 

choose three of the words and put them into written 

sentences. 

 

.  

 

Key Dates 

 

Aquarium class trip – Monday 21st October 2019 

 

Parents evening – Wednesday 23rd October  

                                        Thursday 24th October  

 

Open afternoon  

Tuesday 12th November @ 3pm 

Thursday  14th November @ 3pm 

 

(Please come through the main entrance) 

 

Christmas performances 

 

Monday 9th December @ 2pm 

Wednesday11th  December @  10am 

 

 

 

 


